
 
 

2013-2014 
BHA FALL NEWSLETTER 

      
 Benson Hockey Association members; 
       We have turned the corner to ice time again. Preparations are underway for yet 
another fun filled season. Chillers are running steady and the ice making process is 
compete so it is time to skate.. We would like to update you on some upcoming 
events and news. 
       Practices are scheduled to start the 1st week of November as the MBA scheduler 
is hard at work already scheduling games and practices. 
       The team coaches will soon be in contact with you regarding a team mtg and 
the upcoming season 
       An important reminder is the requirement of your work hrs that need to be 
completed each year for your family and those families that do not fulfill the 
requirement will again be restricted from ice time until requirements are meet. The 
board would also encourage skaters to participate in the Rink Rat program again 
this year with prizes to be awarded for those who earn more than 30 hrs. Work hr 
and Rink Rat hr sheets will be posted on the wall at concessions to write down your 
times. If you work hrs at the Morris rink be sure to mark those hrs down on the 
sheet. Updated hrs for both will be posted monthly for your reference.  
       Please assist in the selling of the gun raffle tickets as the profits help our 
program.   
 
   *STAY ALERT TO THE MBA STORM WEB SITE FOR THE RINK SCHEDULES: OPEN 
SKATE AND OPEN HOCKEY ON WEDNESDAYS/SUNDAYS WILL START ON 10/16/13 
 
SCHEDULED WORK NIGHTS:  6pm- ????  There will be staff there to provide direction 
and a list of work needed. 
October-      27 
November 3th 
  
        The Alumni Game for this year will be played on 11/22/13 (Thanksgiving 
weekend) so please pass the word to all. 
 
    
                   Thanks, 
                                 B H A Board:     


